
COVID-19 Lesson Procedures 

To comply with social distancing and maintaining a Covid-Secure establishment, the yard will be a little different to 

when you last visited. 

Please do not attend your lesson if you are showing any symptoms of COVID-19, or have been in contact with 

someone who has. 

We are asking, where possible, payments are made in advance via bank transfer (Barrow Hall Stables 

/ Account No: 00831757 / Sort Code: 30-91-49) using the riders name/date/time as the reference, 

alternatively cash can be paid in the office, via our online store, or PayPal payment to 

enquiries@barrowhallstables.co.uk, If you are unable to pay using any of these methods, we will be able 

to organize a contactless card payment,. Please advise in advance which method you will be using.  

Our new updated online Rider Registration Form must be completed prior to your first visit 

(https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAN__qGShuRU

NzRQTTlIOEFXRkFRUldGS002MlMyUFRWNC4u) 

Face coverings MUST be worn in all enclosed areas, including the office. 

You can view the ride list on the whiteboard in the office to see who you are riding. 

We have hand sanitising stations for you to use when entering and exiting the yard. These are located on the main 

yard gate.  

Please arrive in good time for your lesson but remain in your car. Do not enter the yard any earlier than 15 minutes 

prior to your booking. Your horse will be waiting for you in their stable.  

Please untwist your reins, secure the throat lash and take your horse to the mounting block to mount, and 

check/adjust your girth and stirrups. 

You will be met on the yard by your instructor who will direct you to the arena.  

After your lesson please head back to the yard, dismount and secure your horse as it was found, in the stable you 

collected it from. Do not remove your tack.  

Please do not ‘say hello’ to any other horses in their stables, or touch any items on the yard, including the 

dogs/cats. 

Please exit the yard promptly after your lesson. Do not socialise with any other riders/liveries/staff. 

Should you wish to reschedule, please ask a member of staff to meet you in the office, alternatively you can email 

with your convenient days/times, and we will be in contact.  

We are now able to offer hat and boot hire. Please arrive in good time to allow for fitting of these items, and 

ensure any used items are left n the office desk for disinfecting after use/wear.  

Please wear clean gloves for your lesson. 

Please avoid bringing spectators to the yard, unless needed to assist with mounting. Any spectators must be from 

the same household/bubble, and must maintain social distancing from all staff and other riders/visitors on the 

yard.  

If spectating in the indoor arena viewing gallery, please ensure a mask is worn at ALL TIMES. The indoor arena 

viewing gallery is only permitted for private lesson/same household lesson use. THIS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE FOR 

GROUP LESSONS. 

SOCIAL DISTANCING MUST BE ADHERED TO AT ALL TIMES 
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